
State of Florida 

FILED 7/10/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05589-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 10, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk / 

FROM: Susan Sapoznikoff, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel^Qj^) 

RE: Docket No. 20250045-EI - Request for confidentiality of information in forecasted 
_ earnings surveillance report, by Florida Public Utilities Company._ 

On July 7, 2025, Florida Public Utilities Company filed a “Notice of Withdrawal of 
Request for Confidential Classification for Information in Forecasted Earning Surveillance 
Report” in the above-referenced docket. Because no further action is necessary in this docket, 
the docket may be closed. 


